
NIGHTIME/OVERNIGHT RAMP AND LANE CLOSURES
WEEK OF AUGUST 11, 2019

Upcoming Work Activities
Beginning Aug. 13, the right lane of the 
northbound I-5 on-ramp from westbound 
La Paz Road will close long term so crews 
can safely construct a new retaining wall.  
While the right lane will need to be 
closed long-term, the northbound 
on-ramp itself will remain open to 
motorists, including from 5 a.m. to 
10 p.m. However, please plan for extra 
drive time. When necessary, ramp 
closures will occur during the 
off-peak/overnight hours. Please 
reference the map below to confirm the 
lane closure location.

call us anytime at - (800) 724-0353
or email us at - i5SouthCounty@OCTA.net

August 12-16
Monday - Friday
10pm - 5am

Northbound Intermittent Lane Closures
HOV (Carpool) and Two Left Lanes

Intermittent Lane Closures
HOV (Carpool) and Two Left Lanes

Lane Closures on City Street
La Paz Road

From Oso Parkway to Alicia Parkway

August 12-16
Monday - Friday
10pm - 5am

August 12-13
Monday - Tuesday
11pm - 5am

Southbound

Eastbound
&

Westbound

From Alicia Parkway to Oso Parkway

From Cabot Road to 
Murilands Boulevard

Full Ramp Closures
August 12-16
Monday - Friday
Midnight - 5am

Northbound
Northbound La Paz Road 
on- and off-ramps

The duration of this work may change depending on site conditions and are subject to change due to unforeseen operational factors.

NB on-ramp
reduced to 

one lane

Access to
local

businesses
maintained Legend:    Lane Clousre Locations       Ramp Closure Location

                 Detour Routes            I-5 Freeway
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SB Intermittent 
Lane Closures
August 12-16 
10pm - 5am

NB Intermittent 
Lane Closures
August 12-16 
10pm - 5am

EB & WB Left
Lane Closed

August 12-13 
11pm - 5am

NB FULL RAMP 
CLOSURES

August 12-16 
Midnight - 5am


